
Matthew Willis,

I am requesting that you as Kansas legislature honor your commitment to special education 
students and all students and fund SPED at 92% of district excess costs as that has already 
been defined.

My Granddaughter Ellie Johnson has a rare disease that causes her to require special needs 
to learn and without her SPED classes through Life Skills she would not be able to learn or 
attend public school.

COVID already set her back and the results of hiring struggles they need the funding to 
provide her and her peers either the best quality of education. I pay my taxes and want 
nothing cut from my grand-kids.

May be it’s time to limit the requirements of what funding is given to all the schools sports 
teams, but not these children!

Concerned Grandparents
Of USD231 School District

Jerry and Tana Johnson
Gardner, Ks


